
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cranleigh Fountain Square planter repairs 

Start date: 21 August 2018 

Repair works have been initiated due to the deteriorating condition of the brickwork on each of the three 

planters.  

The work consists of replacing the top run of bricks on each of the planters with a more resilient brick. For 

the duration of the work there will be fencing up around the planters to prevent people entering the site.  

It is expected that the work will take approximately five working days.  

Care should be taken around Fountain Square during this period.  

 


